
 

 

Polehampton C of E Schools ~ 22nd March 2024 
“Let your light shine” Matthew5:16 

We hope you have a lovely weekend. 
Mrs Castell and Mrs Medcalf 

I think its fair to say that every week is a busy week in school but this one 

has been particularly eventful!  At the Infant school, Year 1 visited the             

Aviation Museum and were particularly ‘blown away’ by the enormous          

airplane they saw there. Year 2 had their Victorian Day with everyone in full 

Victoria attire ... AND our chicks have hatched! What an exciting time to be 

an Infant child! The Juniors have also had an array sporting events this week 

with some huge individual and collective successes!  

 

Regarding the Junior Fun Run on Monday, the presentation section will be 

done as quickly as possible to allow people time to get to the infants but 

there’s a shared understanding between the schools that parents of Cross 

Country runners be slightly later than normal getting across King George’s 

field!  Please may be politely request that this offer is not abused - thank 

you.  

Junior Diary Dates                                              

Easter Holidays              

Thursday 28th, 1:50pm            

Year 4 Cake Sale                         

14th April                    

                 

Infant Diary Dates  

Blue Class Easter Assembly 

25th March, 2:50 

Year 1 Easter Assembly                               

26th March, 2:50 

Year 2 Fair Trade Coffee 

Morning                                      

27th March, am 

Easter Holidays             

Thursday 28th, 1:40pm 

Extra-Curricular Clubs for Summer term are the website for you to book. 

Early Years Key Stage 1 Lower Key Stage 2 Upper Key Stage 2  

    

 

 

 

 

Please note: Parents are welcome to the Infants’ Easter Basket and Bonnet Parades for Reception and Year 1. 

Year 2 Parents will have an opportunity to see their children in school at their Fair Trade Coffee Morning next week.  

VACANCIES 

We have vacancies for teaching assistants and lunchtime supervisors at the infant school. If you are looking for a 

fast paced, rewarding job with no two days the same, please contact the school office! 

Staffing News 

We are delighted to be welcoming new and returning staff to the infant school after Easter!  We welcome Mrs Rea, who will be a 

amazing new addition to our schools. She will be teaching in Year 1 with the lovely Mrs Bond, who is returning to Polehampton after 

her maternity leave.  We are very sad to be losing Mrs Dudley and Mrs Rimes at Easter; we are so very grateful for all they have done 

for our schools and wish them all the very best for their futures.  

We don’t usually share all the many examples of our            

shining lights but this felt like an extra special one - a 

huge well done to Mrs Gingell for winning Teacher of 

the Year at the Twyford Together awards on Monday 

night!  Well done Mrs Gingell!  

Next Thursday, the end of term will be fish and chips, non-uniform with an early finish: 

Infants: 13:40 | Juniors 13:50 


